
 
 
 
 
 

Public Service Announcement  

ᐱᕙᓪᓕᐊᔪᑦ ᑐᓴᒐᒃᓴᙳᖅᑎᑕᐅᔪᑦ ᐱᔭᐅᔪᓐᓇᖃᑦᑕᖅᑐᑦ ᐃᓄᒃᑎᑑᖓᓗᑎᒃ, ᖃᓪᓗᓈᑎᑐᑦ, ᐃᓄᐃᓐᓇᖅᑐᓐ ᐅᐃᕖᑎᑐᓪᓗ ᐅᕙᓂ, www.gov.nu.ca. 

News releases are available in Inuktitut, English, Inuinnaqtun and French on www.gov.nu.ca. 
Tuhaqtaghat ittut Inuktitut, Qablunaatitut, Inuinnaqtun Uiviititullu talvani www.gov.nu.ca. 
Les communiqués de presse sont disponibles en inuktitut, en anglais, en inuinnaqtun et en français au www.gov.nu.ca. 
 

Communications 

Building Advisory Committee members wanted  

Start Date: July 19, 2021 
End Date:  August 13, 2021 
Nunavut-wide 45 sec 

The Department of Community and Government Services is seeking applications from 
interested individuals for membership on the Building Advisory Committee (BAC).  

The Committee makes recommendations on the development of regulations under the 
Building Code Act and makes decisions on matters of policy and code interpretation in 
cases of dispute.  

Membership on the Building Advisory Committee is limited to subject matter experts, 
representatives of the Government of Nunavut and building development stakeholder 
groups. 

BAC members will receive honoraria for their service.  

Interested individuals should submit their resumés via email to atyrell1@gov.nu.ca or by 
mail to the address below: 

Safety Service Division  
Department of Community and Government Services  
P.O. Box 1000 
Iqaluit, NU X0A 0H0 

The deadline for applications is August 13, 2021. 

### 

Media Contact: 

Aramide (Lola) Owoaje 
Manager of Policy, Legislation and Communications 
Department of Community and Government Services 
867-975-5354 
aowoaje2@gov.nu.ca 
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